


















From:
To: Planning Public Email address
Subject: Public hearing submission Bylaw #2558
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 8:20:07 PM

As this proposed storage facility is the first thing that will be seen when entering Falkland. There should be
stipulations in place to protect aesthetics, ie: solid fencing or wall to block sighting. It should also be kept clean.
Also, access to the highway at Wetaskiwin Road will be a concern as traffic typically doesn’t obey the speed limit
posted there and vision to the North is limited.

Sent from my iPhone











From: Candice Benner
To: Candice Benner
Subject: FW: public hearing Submission
Date: Thursday, May 2, 2019 10:15:00 AM

 

From:  
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 1:01 PM
To: Candice Benner <cbenner@csrd.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: public hearing Submission
 
Good Afternoon
 
I'm the property owner planning on doing the mini storage with outdoor storage including sea cans.  I
respect everyone's opinions and am willing to be a good neighbor and work with everyone addressing
any concerns.   I definitely want to make sure everything looks great for the neighborhood and will be
working on making it respectfully kept up neat and tidy organized storage.  Chain link fencing with privacy
slats will be used around any area used for any type of storage.  I would like to start with 5-10 sea cans to
test the water to see if it is feasible.  These sea cans will be new or newer 8x20 x 8ft high and will not be
stacked.  Smaller ones may be introduced depending on demand.  Godard excavating has mentioned
that they could grade the property lower from the fence line to make it less noticeable from the highway. 
Access points is shown on the map attached.    There will be one access off of Westaskiwin road and the
other off of Westridge drive and no highway access.  Having two access points allows access to the
whole property without crossing the gas right away. 
 
Thank you for your time.
 

  
 












